
 

September 2, 2021 

 

Public Ethics Commission 

City of Oakland 

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 

Oakland, CA 94612 

 

Dear Honorable Members of the Public Ethics Commission: 

I am writing to you today as you review my case before the September 2, 2021 meeting of the Public 

Ethics Commission to inform you that I have taken the steps necessary to complete all of my outstanding 

filings with the Public Ethics Commission for both the Annie Campbell Washington 2013 Officeholders 

account and the Annie Campbell Washington for Oakland City Council 2018 account. 

There has been no action with either Committee during the dates in question and there are very minimal 

funds in both accounts. I apologize for neglecting to file these forms in a timely manner and hope that you 

will take into account that: 

1. There was little to no public impact or harm caused by the late filings. 

2. There was no intention to conceal, deceive, or mislead. 

3. This is an isolated incident. I have no prior record of missing these types of deadlines in this way. 

4. I have completed all the steps necessary to cure the late filings. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and thank you for your service to the City of Oakland! 

 

Sincerely, 

Anne Campbell Washington 

 


